
February 2, 2010 

Deborah Ingram 
Acting Deputy Assistant Administrator for Mitigation 
Federal Emergency Management Agency, Department of Homeland Security 
Mitigation Directorate 
500 C Street S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20472 

RE: Technical Conference, Skagit River Hydrology, Skagit County, Washington 

Dear Ms Ingram, 

We are writing to urge your support to convene a technical conference March 17-18 in Washington D.C. to 
exchange information and defend technical positions regarding the Skagit River hydrology, focusing in 
particular on the historic flood events. The purpose of this conference would be to resolve the Skagit 
hydrology issue if possible; but if not, build a knowledge base among FEMA's technical experts and staff 
about the issue. 

This proposal/request is supported by Skagit County, the City of Mount Vernon, the City of Sedro-Woolley, 
the City of Burlington, the Town of La Conner, Dike District 1, Dike District 3, Dike District 12, Dike District 
17, and Dike District 22. 

Local jurisdictions have committed to help pay travel and per diem expenses for consultants and 
independent experts participating in the conference. 

We ask your help to make this happen. 
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